28th August, 1914.

Dear Revd. Sir,

I beg to acknowledge receipt of
your letter of the 26th instant, addressed
to Mr. Hall, with regard to your desire to
obtain copies of the Sunday Trading Bill.
In reply I have to say that the Attorney
General is at presént away 1in the country,
and will not return to town until early
next week. Your letter will then be

brought prominently under his notice.

Yours faitnfully

=

for Private Secretary

Revd. Stephen Taylor,
The Rectory,
FRSKINEVILLE




